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DATE: April 4, 2012

RE: Notice of Information Meeting

Dear Sir or Madam,

The City is holding an information meeting on Tuesday, April 17, 2012, at 7:30 pm in room 303
of City Hall. The intent of this meeting is for members of the Planning Commission to hear
comments from the public on the Residential-Planned redevelopment of the Woodland School
site. This is an opportunity to discuss traffic or other concerns with the proposed development.

If you have an interest in this matter, it is suggested that you attend the public hearing or send
your written comments to the Planning Commission at 411 West First Street, Duluth, MN 55802.

If you have any questions or comments, please email me at srobertson@duluthmn.gov or call
me at 730-5295.

Respectfully,
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Steven Robertson
Senior Planner



